
MEMORANDUM

To: FILE

Subject: Application ID: 2017-289

Date: 1/18/2018

From: Jean Fraser

Circulation--The ambulance emergency room entrance should remain open to one way traffic.  The area can be 
difficult to maneuver in its current design.  Making the patient delivery area a two way drop off doesn't seem 
achievable.

1/17/2018

The Fire Dept is opposed to the closing of Congress Street, doing so will create difficulty for all ambulances in 
getting their patients to the hospital emergency room. The proposed detours will create high congestion on all 
streets leading to the hospital emergency department.

1/17/2018


